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The Business and Human Rights Journal (BHRJ) welcomes submissions for its 
Developments in the Field (DiF) section from a wide variety of contributors including 
scholars, human rights advocates, practitioners, government officials, civil society actors and 
business representatives. DiF submissions should be short and concise pieces of 
approximately 1,500-2,500 words (including footnotes), focused on timely and current 
milestones, innovations or other emerging trends, developments, and notable activities and 
events in business and human rights and related areas. 
 
We seek pieces that capture developments in diverse settings and from diverse geographies. 
These would include, among others, contributions from or about communities impacted by 
corporate activities, social activists working on the ground to enhance business respect for 
human rights, teachers innovating in classrooms, corporate executives devising and 
implementing responsible business practices, legislators and policy makers deliberating on 
legal reforms, and courts as well as national human rights institutions developing principles 
or tools to strengthen access to justice for victims. 
 
Potential contributors are encouraged to submit first for our consideration a succinct proposal 
(maximum 500 words) along with a brief bio of the author(s). Please submit through our 
online submission system, Scholar One: https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/bhrj. 
 
BHRJ considers submissions on a rolling basis. Please see the guidelines for contributors for 
more detailed information: https://www.cambridge.org/core/journals/business-and-human-
rights-journal/information/instructions-contributors If you have any further queries, please 
contact us at: bhrj@cambridge.org.  
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